Gordon Larson

I am writing the environmental regulators that they must discontinue seeking variances as a solution
for PCB pollutants in the Spokane River, and instead seek creative solutions that hasten to solve the
problem, with definite limits to the loads allowed in the river, as discussed by our Riverkeeper.
Thank you



